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Friday, 26 April 2024 

 
Polling Day at Lakeside 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Thursday 2nd May 2024, the school will once again be used as a polling station. As before, the school will 

remain open to all pupils and children should attend school as they would normally do. However, in order to 

remain open and continue to safeguard the children, there will be some changes to the usual drop off and 

collection routine for Reception children only. The remainder of the school will not be affected. 

 

As the public will be entering the site through the Reception Class Outdoor Area, we are requesting that on 

Thursday 2nd May 2024, Reception parents make their way around the outside of school to the hall doors where 

the children shall enter school. The same location (hall doors) will be used to collect the children at the end of 

the day. Staff will be positioned around the outside of school to let you know where to go if any parents are 

unsure. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate in contacting me.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr N. Probert 

(Headteacher) 
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